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As always, we thank you for your presence at our weekly worship service and we pray God’s continued blessings for you and your family.

Please continue to lift up our sick and shut-in members and friends in your prayers.  Continued prayers are being asked for Betty Samuels, Maxine Chisholm, the parents of Arden Stewart, Arlene Clark-Williams and Howard Clark, and Marilyn Edwards. Let us also lift up in prayer, Miles Campbell, one of our young members.

Don’t forget to let your family and friends know that we have in-person worship services each Sunday at 11:00a.m., and are live streaming on “Facebook” and zoom during our Sunday Morning worship services. Also previous worship services may be found on our website at www.oxford.org

The Audio-Video team is still looking for persons who may be interested in learning how to operate the audio-video sound system in our church.  If interested, please call or talk to Elder LaMonte Adams.

Thanks to all the volunteers who helped out at the Presbytery Meeting, here at Oxford, on last Saturday.




The Community Engagement Ministry Team is seeking donations of school supplies for an upcoming back to school event. If you would like to make a monetary donation or donation of school supplies, please contact Elder Marie Hightower.  All donations are needed by Sunday, August 21st.
For this event we are also looking for barbers.  If you know someone who would like to give back to the community and provide haircuts for community youth, please contact Elder Wanda Harris by Monday, August 15th

Celebrating August birthdays are the following people:  Omar China (7); 
Marie Hightower (10); Lloyd Higgins (12);  Krystian Sampson (13);
Anne D’Oliveira (16);  Jeffrey Rowland (17); Donna Adderly (20);
 Anthony S. Horton (24); Marion Powell (25)
May God continue to bless them as always.










